[bookmark: _GoBack]Dromana Bowls Club
Change of Contact Phone Number

This is to advise you that  the Dromana Bowls Club is being forced to change its Phone Number as part of a broadband change from Telstra to another provider. Whilst there is a requirement for Telstra to port the number out, they are refusing to do so, and processes to enforce the requirement would take many months, with associated costs.

 Our new number will be: 03 5904 7501

Effective date : ~ May 3rd 2019

Should you be unable to reach the Clubhouse by landline around the cutover date, you are encouraged to use mobile phone numbers or email, for relevant DBC personnel. If you are still unsuccessful please contact the writer.

Dromana Bowls Club regrets any inconvenience this may cause but has little alternative given Telstra’s failure to port out our number over recent months.

Kindest Regards,
Bernie Smith
CCO
admin@dromanabowlsclub.com.au
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